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ANNOUNCEMENT

SPECIAL PROFESSIONAL LICENSURE EXAMINATION FOR 
PROFESSIONAL TEACHERS FOR OVERSEAS FILIPINO WORKERS 

IN HONG KONG AND THAILAND ON SEPTEMBER 21, 2025

The PROFESSIONAL REGULATION COMMISSION (PRC) announces that the Special 
Professional Licensure Examination for Professional Teachers for Overseas Filipino 
Workers (OFWs) will be conducted in Hong Kong and Thailand on September 21, 2025.

Interested applicants may apply through the Online Application System at 
https://online.prc.qov.ph until August 11, 2025.

Examination fees shall be paid at the authorized payment channel under the Land Bank 
of the Philippines (LBP), Banc Net, G-Cash and Pay Maya.

After complying with the online processes and payment, all applicants shall send a clear 
scanned copy of their application documents via email at sple@prc.qov.ph for 
processing and evaluation of the PRC Delegation Team.

The documents required are:

1. Transcript of Record (with or without scanned picture and with or without 
remarks “For Board Examination Purpose Only”);

2. Valid passport; and
3. Two (2) passport-size pictures with complete nametag in white background

The list of conditionally-approved applicants shall be posted on the PRC Website.

The PRC Examination Team shall issue the individual Notice of Admission (NOA) to the 
qualified applicants upon presentation of the original documents on September 17-19, 
2025. The venue will be announced at a later date.
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